
 

 

 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

I am writing this letter as a recommendation for Jim Montgomery & Spectro Construction. 

I have worked with Jim Montgomery & Spectro Construction for close to 15 years.  They have completed 
very challenging projects over the years where Sto products were utilized. 

In my dealing with Jim and his team, they have exhibited the highest level of integrity, ethics, reliability 
and quality. During my time with Spectro they have not only met my expectations, they exceed them. 

Should you decided to do business with Spectro Construction, I believe that you will be pleased with the 
quality of there work, attention to detail, their commitment to excellence, and their ability to meet 
deadlines. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Clark Larson                                                                                                                                                
Construction Design Manager                                                                                                                                  
Sto Corp 


